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Volunteer Ushers Needed for April 29th - May 5th
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Volunteer Ushers Needed for April 29-May 5
 
Performance Space 122 is looking for volunteer ushers to assist audience members for our upcoming Spring Season presentation of Ant
Hampton's The Quiet Volume, a collaboration with Tim Etchells, and Cue China (Elsewhere, Offshore). 
 
Performances take place Monday, April 29 - Sunday, May 5 in 2 locations. Our most immediate need is for the NYU Bobst Library location, 70
Washington Square South in New York City. Each day has 2 possible shifts to choose from: 11:30am-4:30pm & 4:00pm-9:00pm. Ushers will
set up audience members to experience an automatic, self-generating performance that happens via headphones, iPods and
teleprompters. All volunteers will have a chance to experience the performances. 
 
A training session is required either on Sunday, April 28th from 12:00-3:00 pm (snacks provided!) in our Greenpoint offices or through
private case-by-case training. 

Please RSVP to boxoffice@ps122.org. 
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